
Traffic Update – Aug. 30 - Sept. 2

Region 3 Wrong Way Detection Project - I70 Mountain Corridor

Ongoing Traffic Impacts

The Region 3 Wrong Way Detection Project will be conducted at 87 off-ramp locations along I-70, starting at Exit

205 in Silverthorne and moving west to complete at Exit 2 in Rabbit Valley.

Monday, Aug. 30 to Thursday, Sept. 2 work will consist of:

● Eastbound and Westbound intermittent shoulder and full ramp closures at Exit 31, 28, 26, 19,

15, 11, 2, and 173 off-ramps

● Westbound intermittent shoulder and full ramp closure at Exit 44 off-ramp

● Eastbound intermittent shoulder and full ramp closure at Exit 42 and 176 off-ramps

● Expect intermittent flagging and lane shifts during construction

● SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE DUE TO WEATHER, EQUIPMENT, MATERIAL AND OTHER

ROADWAY PROJECTS ALONG I-70

The project will be in operation Monday thru Thursday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. For more information or to be added

to the project update list please call 970.609.9851 email R3WrongWay@gmail.com.

It is important that the contractors and the traveling public stay safe during this project, please be aware and obey

all traffic signage and restrictions.

For information about other CDOT projects the public may log on to CDOT'S traveler information website at www.codot.gov,

www.cotrip.org or call 511 from anywhere in the state.
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